
 

 

 

  STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA 

  DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

ROY COOPER  JAMES H. TROGDON, III 
GOVERNOR   SECRETARY 
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NC DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

DIVISION FOUR OFFICE  
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WILSON,   NC     27895 

Telephone: (252) 640-6400 

Fax: (252) 234-6174 

Customer Service:  1-877-368-4968 

 

Website: www.ncdot.gov 

Location: 

509 WARD BOULEVARD 

WILSON, NC  27895 

 

 

 
April 24, 2017 
 

Addendum No. 2 

 

RE: Edgecombe County Emergency Pipe Replacement  

 Edgecombe County 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Reference is made to the above-mentioned project. The following changes/additions/deletions 

have been made: 

 

1. Bid Bonds, Performance Bonds and Payment Bonds WILL NOT BE REQUIRED.  Any 

reference in the proposal requiring bonds will be disregarded. 

2. The date for the bid opening scheduled for April 25, 2017 has been moved to May 2, 

2017 at 2:00 PM in the NCDOT Division 4 Office located at 509 Ward Blvd., Wilson, 

NC. 

 

This sheet and attachments shall be made a part of the plans and bid documents and shall be 

submitted with the bid. Bids submitted without the addenda and attachments will be considered 

non-responsive. 

 

If there are any questions, please contact me at (252) 640-6416. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

J. Charles Cauley 

Division Four Contracts and Proposals Engineer 

 

JCC/   

4/24/2017

http://www.ncdot.gov/

		2017-04-24T07:03:36-0700
	DocuSign, Inc.
	Digitally verifiable PDF exported from www.docusign.com




